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23rd May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Re: Minibus Safety Legislation 
 
Due to changes in the legislation surrounding minibuses and transporting wheelchair users, we are in the 
process of renewing staff training for securing wheelchairs onto buses.  Until all of the training has been 
completed we unfortunately will need to reschedule some educational trips. 
 
We will ensure this training is completed as soon as possible and we appreciate your patience and 
understand in this matter.  As always, the safety of our pupils is our number one priority. 
 
Best Wishes & Warmest Regards, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Jill M. Palmer 
Executive Principal 
 
 


